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NAPA VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

FINAL ADOPTION: MAPS FOR TRUSTEE AREAS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Napa Valley College Board of Trustees that on Thursday,  

February 10, 2022 at the hour of 6:00 pm, or at such time thereafter as reasonably possible, the 

Board of Trustees will conduct a public hearing and consider adjustments to the boundaries of 

the trustee areas to comply with decennial redistricting requirements. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held in a virtual meeting conducted electronically.  Instructions on 

viewing the meeting and providing public comment via Zoom will be available on Friday, 

February 4, 2022 on the Board of Trustees meetings and agendas webpage at 

https://go.boarddocs.com/ca/nvccd/Board.nsf/Public. 
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